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Hello Lake Shore Families! 

  We hope you are all staying warm in this freezing cold weather we are having 

right now, but we’re a tough bunch. We can handle it! We do need this snow for our 

February fieldtrip to Ellicottville! Maybe the old Ground Hog won’t see his shadow 

and predict that Spring will be just around the corner! We can only hope! 

  Our January trip to the Buffalo Museum of Science was such a wonderful day! We 

were able to experience many hands on activities about weather, motion, dinosaurs 

and much more!  

Our next field trip will be on Wednesday, February 6th. We will go to The BOCES 

Winter Carnival, Snow Tubing in Ellicottville. A hot dog lunch will be provided on 

that day. You may choose to bring your own lunch/drink and the snacks will be 

provided. Ex…popcorn, chips, cookies, hot chocolate and water.  

It is very important that each student has warm layered clothing to wear for the 

trip. A winter coat, hat, scarf, gloves, snow pants and boots are a must in this 

bitter cold weather. An extra set of clothes should be brought to school to change 

into after the trip, if necessary. If anyone needs any of these items, we can try to 

provide them for you. Please let us know if we can be of assistance to you before 

the trip on the 6th. 



The Unique Learning System theme for this month is Getting Along With Others. 

As we assist our young adults in the transition from school to work, it is necessary 

that they receive training in getting along with other people in a variety of 

relationships. The unit provides a focus on how relationships are different and how 

our behavior should reflect these differences. 

Our Mid-Winter Recess is from Feb. 19th –Feb. 22nd. Classes resume on 

Monday, February 25th. 

February Birthdays: Adenan Abdulla- February 21st Enjoy your special day Adenan! 

*Please send in the completed Parent survey, if you haven’t done so already, 

as your input is very valuable to me in writing the new IEP’s for next year. 

Thank you. I appreciate your assistance.  

                                       Important Dates 

Wed. Feb. 6th- Field Trip to BOCES Winter Carnival 

Thurs. Feb. 7th-Sat. Feb.9th- SH Musical and Art Show: 7 pm 

Thurs. Feb. 14th Valentine’s Day 

Mon. Feb.18th- Fri. Feb. 22nd: NO SCHOOL MID-WINTER RECESS 

School resumes on Monday February 25th. 

Tues.Feb.26th BOE Regular Meeting 

Please feel free to call the classroom at 926-3799 or email me at 

mreichert@lakeshorecsd.org if you have any questions or concerns and I will get 

back to you as soon as possible. Thank you!   Happy Valentine’s Day!  

Sincerely, 

Maureen Reichert 

Dawn Murphy 
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